
This week in Year 6 we have taken part in a mini-World Cup! We were visited by a Kent FA coach 

who taught year 6 some drills and oversaw a tournament. Congratulations to Spain, the overall 

winners! Our week also included lots of practice for our production, the leavers’ assembly and the 

final sale of our Enterprise project. The project was ultimately successful, raising over £150 to fund 

this year’s SATs breakfast and the upcoming cream tea. Thank you very much for all of your support 

with the project and we look forward to seeing you at the cream tea on the 24th July. 

Next week we are looking forward to: 

 Showing our production to our families and friends! 

 Practising our leavers’ assembly. 

 Visiting the community centre to demonstrate the songs from ‘Alice the Musical’. 

Homework 

There will be no homework this week but I expect children to know their lines and song lyrics 

extremely well by Monday (for the dress rehearsal). 

 

Thank you for your support with this. If your child is unable to complete the homework for whatever 

reason, please let me know via a letter. Internet access is available at school for those who do not 

have it at home. 

 

The Year 6 team 


